
NOTICE 

 
 As per DoP&T Office Memorandum no. 12/10/2016-JCA2 dated 
05.07.2017, the holiday for Id-ul-Fitr will be observed on 7th July, 2016 
instead of 6th July, 2016 in all Central Government Administrative Offices. 
However, the candidates of Stenographers Grade C & D Examination, 
2015 pertaining to this region whose document verification is scheduled on 
7th July, 2015 are hereby informed that their document verification will be 
held on 7th July as per the schedule mentioned on their Call Letters.  
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